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Part  1:  Enemies  of  America  within  America,  meaningless
citizenship, fragmenting America’s culture

You are about to learn what’s happening to America as to its
being dismantled. You are about to see how, ultimately, this
current invasion will end in the destruction of America.  This
report comes from the vantage point of an American journalist
who has traveled the entire world on his own dime. You’re not
learning this information from a paid journalist of the New
York Times or the Washington Post or The Atlantic Magazine. 
Those  journalists  write  from  the  slanted  orders  of  their
bosses.

You know that America’s mainstream media refuses to report on
what’s really happening on America’s borders.  New York Times
reporters are paid not to tell you the truth. They are paid to
hide the facts, obfuscate what’s happening, and in the end, to
cover  up  everything  until  there’s  no  way  to  solve  our
problems.  In  other  words,  keep  you  in  the  dark.

What’s been going on for the past 36 months under Biden and
the  democrats  is  a  methodical  dismantling  of  America.
Essentially,  the  republicans  are  their  accomplices.  Both
parties have done NOTHING to stop this invasion.  It has
actually been going since 1986 with the Reagan Amnesty that
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allowed  around  3.4  million  illegal  aliens  instant
citizenship.  Since that time, illegal alien refugees from
over 150 countries have breached our borders to the tune of a
verifiable 48,000,000 (million) in numbers.

“AMERICA IS A CORPSE BEING CONSUMED BY MAGGOTS. LIBERALS ARE
ROOTING FOR THE MAGGOTS. CONSERVATIVES ARE ROOTING FOR THE
CORPSE.” ANONYMOUS

Nicholas Stix, Uncensored, said, “James H. Walsh, a retired
Associate  General  Counsel  of  the  Immigration  and
Naturalization Service and federal (DOJ) prosecutor, and Fred
Elbel, of the Colorado Alliance for Immigration Reform, both
guesstimated the number of illegals on American soil to be 38
million. (That’s before Biden let 8,000,000 illegals into the
USA in the past 36 months.) Walsh and Elbel both used the “got
away” ratio method for determining the total, with a ratio of
3:1—three illegal aliens that got away for every one that got
caught. As Elbel emphasized to me recently, other observers
used ratios of as high as 7:1. Elbel told me that he now
believes the total to be closer to “50 million.”

“Walsh recounted repeated cases in which federal officials
were  caught  foisting  fakestats  on  the  public,  radically
undercounting the number of illegal aliens on American soil,
and  adjusting  the  numbers  based  solely  on  political
expediency,  rather  than  improved  counting  methods.  (I  was
unable to reach Walsh for this article.)

“The bottom line: there is significant evidence to suggest
that the Census Bureau is either consciously or unconsciously
undercounting illegal aliens. As a result, in the area of
illegal  alien  estimates,  radicals  have  been  proved  right
before.

“And  remember,  any  estimate  still  underestimates  the
problem. In the past, amnestied illegal aliens have sponsored
three relatives, on average (parents, children, and siblings).



So even if we accept the lowest possible estimate of around 11
million illegal aliens, Amnesty will result, fairly quickly,
in 44 million-48 million new immigrants.

“And that doesn’t count their new, U.S.-born offspring. If we
take the lowest figure (44 million), and the non-Hispanic
white population’s below-replacement fertility rate, as early
as by 2025, non-Hispanic whites will be in the minority in the
nation their forefathers built—and which they will still be
paying for.”

Here’s the link for the full report.

As of January 2024, there are more illegal aliens entering the
United States annually than American citizens’ birth rates. 
Those illegal alien refugees are penetrating every aspect of
American  society.   They  are  forcing  cultural  change,
linguistic change, criminal enterprise change, social change,
drug use change, medical change, educational change, religious
change and, in the end, they are dismantling the cohesive
cultural balance of American society.

If you notice, MOST of them from 150 countries are young men
of military age.  Most of them could care less about the U.S.
Constitution. All of the Muslim entries will work toward power
positions in order to install Sharia Law.  That’s already
happened in Detroit, Michigan, New York City, Minneapolis and
beyond.

Every woman in America should stand against Sharia Law. Why?
Because Sharia Law degrades every American woman to ½ the
value of a man.  Sharia Law would mandate female genital
mutilation of every female child. Sharia Law would mandate
total  takeover  and  conversion  of  America  into  an  Islamic
Caliphate. That means your freedoms would be negated. Your
personal life would be dominated by Islam.

If you saw what happened in Iran when the residents revolted
two  years  ago…they  brutally  murdered  thousands  of
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demonstrators in the streets.  Islam does not tolerate voting
rights, women’s rights, animal rights or human  rights.  And,
you can be assured that Muslim terrorists are pouring over our
borders at the invitation of Joe Biden and/or his handlers.
They are out to dismantle and destroy America.

As  their  numbers  grow,  you  can  count  on  electrical  sub-
stations being bombed to take out electricity to our major
cities. That would cause ENORMOUS chaos for Americans.  You
can count on them creating violence wherever their numbers
dominate.

As to Biden’s open borders, we’ve lost 110,000 drug overdose
deaths in 2021 to fentanyl and another dozen deadly drugs. We
lost another 70,000 kids from ages 16 to 24 to drug overdose
deaths in 2022.  The numbers are sure to be over 100,000
deaths when tallied for 2023.  That’s all on Biden and/or his
handlers. The fact of the matter is: Joe Biden doesn’t know
what day of the week it is let alone what’s going on in
America.

Please note that the mainstream media hides the FACT that Joe
Biden suffers from Alzheimer’s Disease.  He is totally out of
touch with reality except for what his teleprompter tells him
to say.

Notice that 48,000,000 illegal aliens allowed to overwhelm our
cities and our systems—have made American citizenship totally
and completely meaningless.

Okay, if this column hasn’t made you sick to your stomach, I
ask you to  listen to a national interview on Tuesday, January
9, 2024, 8:00 p.m. MT at www.Rense.com .  Jeff Rense will be
interviewing me concerning this column, and what we Americans
must do to save our country.  I will give you email contacts,
websites and template letters to force 60 Minutes, NPR, PBS,
Anderson Cooper, David Muir, Norah O’Donnell, Lester Holt,
Jesse Watters, Bret Baier, Laura Ingraham, Meet the Press,
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Face the Nation, and many others to finally interview experts,
including yours truly. I will tell the American people what’s
going to happen when exponential immigration numbers add up to
another 100 million people in the next 25 years. How do you
think it will turn out when we jump from 340 million people in
America in 2024 to over 440 million by 2050?

I intend to FORCE a national discussion on what you, your
family and your community face with endless immigration.  I’ve
traveled to China and India and beyond.  Those overpopulated
countries cannot solve their problems. Either we stop this
invasion, or our country will  be  dismantled and destroyed by
the elected officials sworn to uphold our laws.

“Unlimited population growth cannot be sustained; you cannot
sustain growth in the rates of consumption of resources. No
species can overrun the carrying capacity of a finite land
mass. This Law cannot be repealed and is not negotiable.” Dr.
Albert Bartlett, www.albartlett.org , University of Colorado,
USA.

“Most Western elites continue urging the wealthy West not to
stem the migrant tide [that adds 80 million net gain annually
to the planet], but to absorb our global brothers and sisters
until  their  horrid  ordeal  has  been  endured  and  shared  by
all—ten billion humans packed onto an ecologically devastated
planet.” Dr. Otis Graham, Unguarded Gates

In Part 2, I will cover what is going to happen to our ability
to feed, water, heat and resource our society. I will speak to
the quality of life that will be destroyed as to adding 100
million immigrant refugees. When human numbers rise, quality
of life degrades drastically.

© 2023 Frosty Wooldridge – All Rights Reserved

E-Mail Frosty: frostyw@juno.com

http://www.albartlett.org
mailto:frostyw@juno.com

